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Of lately, a more natural substitute in the name of gel nails has become more popular than the
regular acrylic gels for the woman who wants to look nice and beautiful and who wants to decorate
their finger tails with colorful patterns and designs.

A real advantage of this alternative to the acrylic gels lies in the fact that it doesnâ€™t damage the real
nails unlike its counterpart. In addition to this, it dries instantaneously when compared to acrylics.

Recently, there has been an increasing popularity in gel nails all across the world as woman, young
and old, try it out to see the remarkable notions it has received. Another, important reason for this is
it can be used to strengthen the natural nails by simply applying it as a base coat.

However, as the trend continues and despite its growing popularity and being the latest in the nail
beauty segment it surely needs care when applying. The reason is that gel nails are yet to be
understood clearly and is in the early phase of its development, and embellishing the nail may
actually harm the nails, though it is not yet been encountered.

There should be clear understanding that gel and the acrylics although belonging to the same
acrylic category are distinct in their own ways and differ in their application. Gel nails are also
produced using the same type of acrylics. This is primarily because both are made using
procedures, curing techniques and molecular structures etc.

Below are given some guidelines for which you may have the necessary knowledge of applying gels
correctly and as a professional without cutting the corners.

1.Firstly, buff your nails to remove any kind of natural shine your finger nails might be having. After
finishing, apply one coat of primer and let it dry completely.

2.Secondly, apply the nail gel on your nail after taking the gel brush. Brush a thin layer starting from
the cuticle to the nail tip very carefully. The way of application could be similar to that of applying
nail polish. See that the brush hairs do not come out while applying the gel.

3.Furthermore, after the completion, let the applied gel dry completely by keeping your hands under
the UV light for at least a one or three minute.

4.Brush another coat of nail gel again in the same manner done before. But, let a drop of gel forms
on your nail, after which spread slowly across the entire nail. Put it under the UV light once again.

5.This procedure should be carried out for one more time, only this time the gel must be spread so
as to get an even gel-like uniformity.

6.After the completion of the whole process and the nails are wholly dried, you can file your nail to
the shape you desire.

Maintain care less the gel touches the skin. Do not put apply excess gel for it will lead to the
formation of air bubbles. As applying gels are quite hard, see if you can let a professional do it till
you gain enough confident of doing it yourself.
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